Morning Announcements

Monday, September 21, 2015
1. Today is day 4 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by Thursday, October 1st.
3. The Blood Drive will be here on Wednesday, September 30th from 1:00-3:30 p.m.  Please sign up on the office counter if you are planning to give blood.  Students 16 years old must have a permission slip signed by a parent if they plan to give blood.  These slips are available in the office also.

4. A reminder to all NHS potential members:  Your NHS applications are due back to Mrs. Dwyer or Mrs. Rhodes by the end of the day on Wednesday.  Please see Mrs. Dwyer or Mrs. Rhodes if you have any questions.

5. Congratulations to Raejanna Wright for finishing 11th in the JV race with a time of 24:51 at Smiley on Saturday!

LUNCH
Hamburger on a Bun

French Fires

Broccoli

The Garden Spot

Applesauce

Pears

